
Printing From Your 
Staff Device 

Mobile printing from any device!



Printing From Staff Device

Open up your email account



Printing From Staff Device

Click on New Email



Printing From Staff Device

To: mobileprint@mayfieldschools.org

Make sure you attach the document that you wish to print.

mailto:mobileprint@mayfieldschools.org


Printing From Staff Device

You should see your attachment at the top of the email and click send.



Printing From Staff Device

Log-in to to any Secure Printer and you should see your document appear in the 
queue. 

*it may take a few minutes for the document to appear (depending on size)


